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Scouting For Food Begins This Weekend

Stoddard County, Missouri - Cub Scouts and Boy Scouts throughout Stoddard County
will be participating in “Scouting for Food” Good Turn on Saturday, November 18, 2017. 

Last year the food drive helped communities feed those in need. 

Donation bags will be dropped off at homes on Saturday, November 11th and filled
bags will be picked up on Saturday, November 18 by the scouts. 

If bags are missed, your filled bag may be turned into the Stoddard County Gospel
Mission at anytime. 

"I would like to thank those who participate in this event year after year and making a
difference to those less fortunate," commented Kim Slavings, Stoddard County Gospel
Mission Director. 
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